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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
City of Duluth Communications Office

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802
218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Don Ness, Mayor

For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309
or Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

SUBJECT: News Conference today at Duluth City Hall rescheduled
BY: Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator

News Conference at Duluth City Hall -

rescheduled for Friday, December 10, 2010 at 10:00AM
Fourth Floor Reception Room 405-Duluth City Hall

The previously scheduled news conference for today, December 9, 2010 at 10:45 AM in Duluth
City Hall has been moved to Friday, Decmeber 10, 2010 at 10:00 AM. Mayor Don Ness will
unveil the first issue of the City of Duluth Quarterly Newsletter.

A release will be distributed at the news conference. Media with questions should contact
Pakou Ly in the City's Communication Office at 730-5309. Thank you.



